
TO:  Mayor and City Council 
 
FROM: Tim Malchow, EMS Chief 
 
SUBJECT:    Ambulance 3 Chassis Disposal 
 
DATE: June 3, 2025 
 
 
BACKGROUND 
 

On April 9, 2025, the City Council approved the remount of an ambulance. Shortly after 
approval, the ambulance was transported to Michigan for the remount work. As part of 
this process, the remount company has removed the chassis from the ambulance 
module. 
 
Due to the age, mileage, and overall condition of the 2015 Ford E450 chassis, it is no 
longer viable for continued use and is recommended for sale as scrap. The remount 
company has provided a scrap value of $750.00 for the chassis. 
 
 
REQUESTED COUNCIL ACTION 
 
I respectfully request a motion to approve the disposal of the 2015 Ford E450 chassis 
and to accept $750.00 for its value, which will be deducted from the final invoice for the 
remount. 
 
 


